Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
FSC - Financial Institution Regulation
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Office of Financial Regulation has received the petition for declaratory statement from Chicago Title Land Trust Company. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of Chapter 655, Florida Statutes, as it applies to the petitioner.

On 7/8/2022 the Petition was WITHDRAWN. The original petition sought a declaratory statement from the Office whether Petitioner may own and operate a land trust services company which operates pursuant to Chapter 689.071, Florida Statutes, the Florida Land Trust Act without owning, becoming or utilizing the services of a Florida licensed trust company, pursuant to Chapter 655, Florida Statutes.****The original petition was published April 8, 2022 in the Florida Administrative Register Volume 48, Number 69.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Agency Clerk, Office of Financial Regulation, P.O. Box 8050, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-8050, (850) 410-9889, Agency.Clerk@flofr.gov

Please refer all comments to: Agency Clerk, Office of Financial Regulation, P.O. Box 8050, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-8050, (850) 410-9889, Agency.Clerk@flofr.gov
